WORK IS WORSHIP

Principal Dr, V. M. Patil E-mail : nck30.cl@unishivaji.ac.in
MA., MPhil., Ph. D. principal@newcollege.ac.in

Phone :0231-2621187,2621180 SHRI PRINCE SHIVAJI MARATHA BOARDING HOUSE, KOLHAPUR'S  Website : www.newcollege.ac.in
(Awarded of ‘An Ideal Institution” by Government of Maharashtra)

THE NEW COLLEGE, KOLHAPUR
ARTS, COMMERCE, SCIENCE, B.C.S., B.C.A, BB.A. & PG

Affiliated to Shivaji University, Kolhapur & Reaccredited BY NAAC (with A+Grade)
1062, ‘A" Ward, Shivaji Peth, Kolhapur - 416 012, Tal : Karveer, Dist : Kolhapur

Ref.No. NCK/ Qa2 /209;“-200{7- Date : 20/ - - /202 ¢—
Invitation Letter

To,

Dr. Vaishali Palkar

Swami Vivekanand College,
Kolhapur.

Sub: Regarding to invitation as a Resource Person

We are delighted to invite you as a Resource Person for an invited talk on
“Application of Geoinformation Technology in Vegetation Analysis and its
Conservation”, jointly organized by the Eco-Warriors Green Club and Department of
Botany scheduled on 27" February, 2025. Your expertise and valuable insights on the subject
will undoubtedly enrich the knowledge of our students. We would be honored to have you
share your knowledge and experiences with our attendees and looking forward to your
positive response and your esteemed presence at the event.

Thanking You.
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Appreciation Letter

To,

Dr. Vaishali Palkar

Swami Vivekanand College,
Kolhapur.

We extend our heartfelt appreciation for your invaluable contribution as a resource
person for the invited talk on “Application of Geoinformation Technology in Vegetation
Analysis and its Conservation”, jointly organized by Eco-Warriors Green Club and the
Department of Botany, held on 27" February 2025.

Your insightful presentation and expertise provided our students with an enriching
learning experience. Your ability to simplify complex concepts and engage the audience was
truly commendable. We are grateful for the time and effort you dedicated to sharing your
knowledge and experiences with us. We look forward to having more opportunities to
collaborate with you in the future on this front.

Thanking You.
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